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*This program is not run by the SEMI ARC.

  

  

  

Thank you for your interest in volunteering for The Salvation Army.

If you are volunteering to ring a bell at one of our kettles, please visit ringbell.org .
If you are volunteering to work with the Bed & Bread program, Click Here

If you're interested inworking in our food pantries, riding our Bed & Bed Trucks, or volunteering
in any other way, The Salvation Army has just made it easier for you! All of our volunteer
opportunities are available online--and if you do not see the volunteer opportunity you are
looking for, we have listed below the contact information of all of our Salvation Army facilities
across Eastern Michigan.
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http://www.ringbell.org/
http://web.volunteer2.com/Public/Index/Organizations/206b2888-af12-4f0a-b932-f6d8d1c1776c/default.aspx?AppForm=2

